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Comments: I would not like to see the  planned expansion of the Holland Lake Lodge.  Should it be approved a

majority of the people will not be able to afford and enjoy this pristine lake.  The Forest Service campground has

38 sites and the probability of increasing that number is very unlikely given the reduced budget for recreation the

Forest Service is facing.  I vote no.


